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Services Set For McLouth Teen Killed Saturday
(KNZA)--It was just a few weeks ago that 17-year-old Hunter Levi Terrell was inducted into the
National Honors Society. Now, the McLouth teenager is being laid to rest following his death
Saturday in a two vehicle Jefferson County crash. 
The Junior at McLouth High School participated in baseball, basketball, football, track, cross
country, theater, band and Leavenworth County 4-H. 
He leaves behind his mother, Carmen, his Step-Father, Mark Mestagh, his Father, Christopher, a
brother,  a sister, his grandparents, and others. 
Services for Hunter Levi Terrell will be Friday afternoon at 2:00 at the McLouth Church of the
Nazarene. 
The Barnett Family Funeral Home, in Oskaloosa, is in charge of the arrangements. 
The Kansas Highway Patrol says Terrell was behind the wheel of a pick-up truck, westbound on
K-16, east of Oskaloosa, late Saturday afternoon when he lost control trying to pass another vehicle.
His truck and a Chevy Suburban collided, leaving that driver, and her five young passengers, injured
and hospitalized.  
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